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With best wishes, Mrs Westwood and all the 
staff at Lighthorne Heath.  

Have a lovely weekend!  

Dear parents, and carers, 

Welcome back to school! It has been really great to see all of our lovely children and 
families again, and weève had a fantastic fresh 
start to full school re-opening this week by       
celebrating our love of reading with World Book 
Week activities based around Benji Daviesè      
wonderful picture book, çGrandadès Islandè.  

Your child has been given a 
World Book Day £1 voucher 
which can be redeemed against 
the cost of any full-price book 
or exchanged for one of the 
special World Book Day titles 
opposite. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx

